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identify critical needs.  Thus, F&A will be asking budget managers to suspend all nonessential 
spending from now through May 31, 2020, the end of the fiscal year.  F&A will develop a 
process to enable budget managers to adjust their current operating budgets to reflect these 
savings.  
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allowed for maximum attention to individual needs.  Dean Banks outlined the criteria utilized to 
evaluate applications.  She noted that the group is aware that this process created anxiety and 
fear, and Dean Banks apologized, recognizing that she and her colleagues were very sorry for the 
emotional toll the wait created for some students.  There will be just under 200 students 
remaining on campus at this time, noting that the process is fluid and numbers may change.  
  
Dean Banks stressed that any student approved to remain in on-campus housing would continue 
to have access to food, though because of Governor Cuomo’s recent mandate regarding 
restaurant closings, Dining Services will only able to prepare “take out” meals for students.  The 
Office of Student Affairs understands that in some cases, the needs of students living in on-
campus apartments without meal plans may be complicated by the loss of a work-study position. 
The Office of Student Affairs is working with F&A to address that issue.   
 
Support from the Office of Student Academic Services (SAS) for international students has been 
ongoing, and they are diligently working with individual students to help address housing needs, 
on-and off-campus storage, Optional Practical Training (OPT), and travel issues.  International 
students should continue to contact International Student and Scholar Advisors in SAS for 
assistance.  Additionally, the Advancement Division is working with Student Government 
Association (SGA) representatives to figure out creative solutions for support, including helping 
to create a fund to support students who are most impacted by this sudden change. 
 
Dean Banks stated that she appreciates that students are thinking of creative ways to help and 
support their peers who may be especially impacted by these changes.  At the same time, we 
need to be thoughtful and considerate of any potential health, safety, and privacy risks and 




